From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:
Date:  9/14/2017 11:53:12 AM
Subject:  Network Issue has been Resolved ** EMERGENCY MAINTENANCE ***

Maintenance

Notification

Network and Systems Status Updates
from Legislative Services Agency

*** EMERGENCY MAINTENANCE ***
The network issue has been resolved.

Please log off of your PC and back on to restore your drive mappings. Please give us a call if you experience
any additional issues, or if you have any questions.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused you, and we appreciate your understanding.

General Summary:
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) has completed restoring network connectivity to all users.

If you have any questions or will be in the office working at this time please contact the Legislative Services
Agency Service Desk at[803-212-4420).
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